## The Borough of Shrewsbury

## DOES HEREBY RECOGNIZE

## William E. Dodge

## FOR HIS YEARS OF DEDICATED AND OUTSTANDING SERVICE TO THE SHREWSBURY BOROUGH COUNCIL AND THE ENTIRE SHREWSBURY COMMUNITY

The Mayor and Council of the Borough of Shrewsbury do hereby recognize and thank William E. Dodge for his service to Shrewsbury Borough as a Councilman from January 2009 to February 2016.

Mr. Dodge served on numerous committees during his tenure, such as the Communications and Audit Committees, the Negotiating Committee, the Insurance & Benefits Committee but most notably as Chairman of the Finance & Grants Committee. During his time on Council he was also the Liaison to the Municipal Court, COAH, Red Rank Regional Board of Education, Memorial Day, and the Planning Board. Councilman Dodge proudly served as both the Police Commissioner and the Council President in 2014 and 2015.

It is with sincere gratitude that the Borough of Shrewsbury offers its thanks to William E. Dodge for his contributions during his tenure with the Borough Council.

Done this Second Day of May Two Thousand Sixteen

Honorable Donald W. Burden

Kathleen P. Krueger, RMC

Mayor

Municipal Clerk